
 
April 23, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chair                                                                                            

 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger                       

Ranking Member                          

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol 

Washington DC 20515 

House Committee on Appropriations 

1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, DC 20515

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Housing Stability and Homelessness Prevention Program in the 

fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is Catholic Charities of Archdiocese 

of the Archdiocese of Miami, Inc., located at 1505 NE 26th St, Wilton Manors, FL 33305. 

 

The funding would be used to provide rent/mortgage assistance, utility assistance, and food 

vouchers.  Residents of Broward County experiencing a financial crisis may receive the assistance 

of up to six months of rent/mortgage, utility costs, and/or food vouchers.  

 

The program will provide relief to countless residents who are facing eviction and housing 

insecurity.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Congresswoman Sheila Cherfilus-McCormick (FL-20) 

Member of Congress 


